
	 	
	

 
Cheers to the Chef – Saturday 20th October 

 
Terms and Conditions: 
 

• The competition is open to all Australian residents who visit a restaurant in 
Australia (Victoria, NSW (including ACT), Queensland, South Australia, 
Tasmania and Western Australia) from 5pm on Friday 19 October 2018 to 
10pm on Sunday 21 October 2018. 

• Guests who visit a restaurant are required to take a photograph of themselves 
proposing a toast to the chef – “cheers to the chef” 

• The photograph must be taken at the restaurant of choice between 5pm on 
Friday 19 October 2018 to 10pm on Sunday 21 October 2018. 

• The photograph must include the guest and something that identifies the 
restaurant – a sign, branded menu, monogrammed glasses etc. – and show 
the guest toasting the chef.  

• The chef does not have to be in the photograph. 
• Guests are expected to purchase their drinks for the toast. 
• The toast may be done with a soft drink or an alcoholic drink 
• Each photograph should be up-loaded to Instagram, together with the name 

of the guest submitting it, the name & location of the restaurant they took the 
photograph in, and the tags  

o @gaultmillauau  
o @expertgourmand  
o #cheerstothechef 

• All uploads must be completed by 10pm on Sunday 21 October 2018 
• Only one entry/post per Instagram account will be accepted. 
• All photographs submitted will become the property of Gault&Millau and may 

be reposted on Instagram, on the Gault&Millau website or in other publicity. 
• A panel of judges from Gault&Millau Australia will review all of the uploaded 

photographs. 
• One photograph from each State will be selected as winners based on quality, 

accuracy, creativity and hospitality. 
• One prize will be awarded in each State - Victoria, NSW (including ACT), 

Queensland, South Australia, Tasmania and Western Australia. 
• Each prize – a total of six – will consist of cook books to the retail value of 

$300 each – a total prize pool of $1800. 
• The judges decision will be final and no correspondence will be entered into. 
• The photographs and names of the eight prize winners will be published on 30 

October 2018 on the Gault&Millau website, the Gault&Millau newsletter and 
on the Gault&Millau Australia Instagram account. 

• To claim their prize, the prize winners will have to provide Gault&Millau with 
their postal address. 



	 	
	

• Prizes will be posted by Australia Post after 30 October 2018. 
• Restaurant participation in this promotion is entirely voluntary and 

participation and co-operation in this promotion are up to the management of 
each individual restaurant. 

• Gault&Millau Australia is simply promoting “Cheers to the Chef” and are not 
receiving any remuneration or compensation.  

• Gault&Millau Australia, it’s employees and contractors are not liable for any 
activity or costs that occur within any restaurant when guests take part in this 
promotion. 
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